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Thank you both for your advocacy and support of emeriti staff and faculty! The parking team will be working to make sure there is clear guidance on the website as well.

Best,
Carla

On Wed, Mar 27, 2024 at 5:51 AM Frank A Whitlatch <frank.whitlatch@humboldt.edu> wrote:
This is great to hear. Carla, thank you and your team for getting it resolved.

Frank

On Tue, Mar 26, 2024, 1:26 PM Marshelle Thobaben <marshelle.thobaben@humboldt.edu> wrote:
Dear Vice President Carla Ho'a,

Thank you clarifying that Emeritus Staff may obtain free campus parking permits as part of their emeritus status benefits…

In Kind Regards, 
Marshelle Thobaben, Humboldt-ERFSA President 

On Tue, Mar 26, 2024, 12:51 PM Carla L Ho'a <clh179@humboldt.edu> wrote:
Good afternoon, Michelle --

Thank you so much for reaching out to me, and congratulations on your recent retirement and Emeritus status. 

I have been in a couple of conversations about this over the last couple of days so your email is very timely. In these recent conversations we recognized that while the intention has been to extend emeriti privileges to staff, it was not previously communicated / operationalized. We are working to correct that now, including updates to the staff handbook. 

Cris Koczera (copied) and I met with the Parking & Transportation Services team this morning and clarified that Emeritus Staff are included. If you would like to reach out to Krista Paddock in Parking, she should be able to help you with this, and provide guidance on what's needed and how the parking for emeriti works. 

Thanks again, and please let me know if you have any questions or concerns, or if I can provide any additional information.

Best,
Carla  
Carla L. Hoʻā
Interim CFO | Vice President for Finance and Administration
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